
 

From: eshesh sharma   
Sent: Wednesday, April 17, 2024 9:53 PM 
To: COA <coa@brampton.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]Regarding application for minor variance 
 
Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open 
attachments that you do not trust or are not expecting. 

 

Hello Sir/Madam, 
 
As we have received a letter application number A-2024-0081 for property address 74 Parity 
road Brampton ON for minor variance. 
 
I Eshesh Sharma and my wife Ritu Sharma Owner of property 3 Argelia crescent Brampton ON 
are giving authorization for minor variance as mentioned in the application. 
 
 Regards, 
 
Eshesh Sharma 
 

  
3 Argelia Crescent, 
Brampton ON. 
 


